
Page 1 of 1 

Garfield Town Board Meeting  
September 10, 2024 
 
Present: Chairman: Ed Gullickson  
  Supervisor: Dave Nelson 
  Supervisor: George Stroebel 
  Clerk:  Sue Knutson  
  Treasurer: JoAnn Erickson 
 
Residents/Citizens: 2 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairman, Ed Gullickson, at 6:00 pm. 
 
Public Comments: Dave Millard wanted to discuss the rain run-off on the North end of Lake 
Wapogasset.  The drain is plugged, water goes over the top instead of draining properly.  
Discussion. 
 
Doug Drake stated that he has had a request for garbage cans by the cleaning stations.  
 
Road Construction Update:  Shouldering and culverts are done on Sunrise Beach Drive.   
 
Lone Pine Lane & Sunrise Beach Speed Signs:  Town has received calls about vehicles 
driving fast down Sunrise Beach Drive and Lone Pine Lane.  Board discussed about putting a 
sign up stating to slow down traffic in the residential area. 
 
Other Business That May Come Before the Board:  None. 
 
Clerk’s Report:  Submitted and reviewed.   
 
Approval of Vouchers:  Submitted, signed and approved.  Motion made and seconded to 
approve submitted vouchers.  Carried-unanimously. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Submitted and reviewed.  
  
Approval of Monthly Board Minutes:  Motion made and seconded to approve the 
September 10, 2024, Board minutes as submitted.  Carried-unanimously.    
 
Adjourn:  Motion made and seconded to adjourn meeting, 6:45 pm.  Carried-unanimously. 
 
Submitted by:  Sue Knutson, Clerk 


